
To:  House Judiciary Committee  
 
Requested Action: Do Not Pass HCR 3013 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to HCR 3013. This resolution sends the message that 
our state does not value the principles of equality and dignity for all ND citizens.  
As a state, we should strive to be a place of kindness, inclusion, and respect, where all 
residents feel valued and supported. 
 
Moreover, this resolution sends a divisive message, creating unnecessary harm and 
perpetuating intolerance. Please consider the negative impact this resolution has already 
made and further hurt this will cause if passed.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Christine Kujawa 
ND Citizen  
 
 
 


